Breton, Mary B

From: Jamie Foster <user@votervoice.net>

Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 11:52 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Please Vote Against California's Advanced Clean Trucks Rule

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Air Quality Bureau Cayting,

This bill would be absolutely devastating to my small business as I'm close to the New Hampshire border. | would not be able to compete as my operating cost
will be much higher with this in comparison to companies just over the border. It's hard enough already as a business owner in this state to provide good quality
jobs for the community.

As a small business we can only handle so much.

Please we don't need this right now.

Sincerely,

Jamie Foster

218 Parker Farm Rd
Buxton, ME 04093
jf.cwfoster@gmail.com



